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KIBABII UNIVERSITY

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE GRADUANDS FOR
THE 15T GRADUATION CEREMONY

Kibabii University wishes to inform all students who completed their
studies in the 2015/2016 Academic Year and are to graduate on
Friday, 18t November 2016 to commence the process of clearance
from the University.

You are further advised to URGENTLY contact/visit your respective
Faculty /School/Department to confirm all your academic

examination results.

The process of clearance will also entail the clearance of all
outstanding fees. The LAST DAY to complete payments of fees will
be Friday, 14th October 2016.

ENQUIRIES
For further information please contact:
The Registrar (Academic Affairs)
Kibabii University
P.O. Box 1699 - 50200
BUNGOMA
" Tel. no. 02028660/0708085934




